
 

Huntingdon, Pa. 
Tuesday July 23, 2013 

28-2013 
 
The regular weekly meeting of the Huntingdon County Commissioners was held on the above date and time in 
the Commissioners meeting room with the following being present: Commissioners O’Korn, Fluke and 
Thomas; Solicitor, Peter McManamon; Chief Clerk, Michelle Cerett; Daily News Reporter, Jeff Gill and visitors 
Ed Silvetti, Bruce Pergament and Jim Cassatt.  
  
The meeting was called to order at 9:32 a.m. by Commissioner O’Korn followed by Prayer led by Commissioner  
Fluke and the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag led by Commissioner Thomas. 
 
It was moved by Commissioner Fluke, seconded by Commissioner Thomas and carried (O’Korn, yes; Fluke, yes; 
Thomas, yes) to approve the minutes of the July 16th meeting. 
 
It was moved by Commissioner Thomas, seconded by Commissioner Fluke and carried  (Fluke, yes; Thomas, 
yes; O’Korn, yes) to approve the payment of bills for the last two week. 
 
There were no additions to the agenda or items addressed by the Solicitor today. 
 
Commissioner Thomas announced that the funding for Corridor M has been removed from the funding list and 
the list will be be revised in two years. Commissioner O’Korn stated that the Commissioners will continue to 
fight for funding for Corridor M.  
 
There were no county veteran burial allowances approved today. 
 
There being no regular business to address today, it was moved by Commissioner Thomas to adjourn the 
meeting at 9:46  a.m.  Minutes prepared by Chief Clerk, Michelle Cerett. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
____________________________________________ 
Jeffrey Thomas, Secretary   


